
 

  

Grange Infant School 
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PO13 9TS  
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Email:adminoffice@grange-inf.hants.sch.uk 

       Headteacher: Miss S Myers 

                         Deputy Head: Mrs E Poate 

 

 Monday 9th September 2024 

Dear Families, 

As part of my role in school I am responsible for supporting our Service children and I am 

currently looking at different ways in which I can offer this support. I am aware that many of 

our children currently have a loved one who is deployed and this can be a particularly 

difficult and emotional time. There will also be lots of children whose loved one is only home 

at weekends or is away regularly but not necessarily deployed. The more information I have, 

the better the support I can offer your child so please can I ask all of our families to complete 

this short questionnaire and return it to your class teacher as soon as possible, even if you 

feel your child doesn’t need additional support. 

If you have any questions or need to talk to me about anything, please feel free to message 

me on Dojo. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Russell 

 

 

Name: 

Class: 

Name of parent in the Armed Forces: 

Ship or Base:  

Please tick the one the applies: 

Away                                   Away sometimes                                    Home    

If Away or Away sometimes, please give details: 

 



 

  

 

Dates of upcoming deployments: 

 

Do you have any concerns that you would like to share? 

 

 

 

 

 

Is there anything else you feel I should know? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


